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Protect Yourself From Fraud

The Charlotte County Clerk of Court

offers a Fraud Alert Program. The

Fraud Alert Program sends a

notification when a document is

submitted at the Charlotte County

Clerk’s Office with a registered

name.

Details of program are available at:

https://charlotteclerk.com/Content

/Pages/Departments/Recording/Fra

udAlert.html

Link to register:

https://recording.charlotteclerk.co

m/fraud/fraudalert
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